
Dear Oregon Representatives,

Part of our legacy in Oregon, as you already know, is leading the country in sustainable environmental solutions to waste problems, 
particularly if they are also good for the economy.

People need updated, sustainable ways to choose their own burial. Right now, we have this opportunity to make a giant impact on 
the choices Oregonians have for a safe, environmentally conscious way to process our remains, and remains of our loved ones.

Additionally, my generation wants modern, updated, ethical ways for our families and loved ones to handle our bodies after we’ve 
passed on.

Let’s join our sister state, Washington, in bringing these sustainable burial practices to Oregon.

With great respect and love,

Anastassia Cardona of Springfield, Oregon 


